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From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 9:41 AM
To: Rod Peloquin
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 345183) (TCB)

Importance: High

Inquiry on 07/25/2019 : 

Inquiry:  

An applicant is seeking approval for a radio module that will be integrated into medical equipment, like patient 
monitors and Pulse CO-Oximeters that contain displays.   

These types of products are not specifically listed in KDB 784748 Section 2.2 so we would like to know if they 
qualify to use e-labeling for the module. 

Thanks  

FCC response on 07/25/2019 

Yes, if they have a display they qualify. 

Attachment Details: 

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


